Case No. A-{INSERT CASE NUMBER}

Investigation

Public Document

Secretary of Commerce

Attention: Import Administration

Central Records Unit, Room 1870

U.S. Department of Commerce

14th Street and Constitution Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20230

Re: The Antidumping Duty Investigation of {INSERT CASE NAME}

Dear Mr. Secretary:

On behalf of {INSERT COMPANY NAME}, with the understanding that we were selected as a

mandatory respondent for the above-mentioned investigation, we hereby notify the Department

of Commerce (“Department”) that we have submitted our Separate-Rate Application as part of

our response to Section A (General Information) of the Non-Market-Economy questionnaire.

Therefore, we request that our Separate-Rate Application submitted on {INSERT DATE} be

withdrawn from the record.  This submission is timely pursuant to the Department's letter, dated {INSERT DATE}.

{INSERT SIGNATURE BLOCK}
